
Redscope Primary School 

Summer 1 Home Learning 

Expected Learning  

Reading  We expect that the children read a minimum of three times a week to 
an adult or older sibling. Please record this in their planner. 
Children achieve 5 house points for reading three times in a week.  

Spelling  All children have spellings to learn each week. These are sent home in a 
booklet at the beginning each half term. Please make sure that your 
child practices. 5 minutes, three times a week will make a huge 
difference. They are usually tested on a Monday. 

Mathematics  Children need to practice their number facts regularly. Little and often is 
the key to getting these embedded.  
In Year 1, we expect the children to go on NumBots three times a week 
for 10 minutes.  

 

Additional Curriculum Task 

Please choose at least one item from the menu below and bring the home learning into 

school by the end of half term. This task can be done with adults. Children can choose more 

than one if they wish. The more creative the better! 

 

 Go on a walk and write down the types of flowers that you see.   

 Draw a picture of life during the industrial revolution.  

 Create a poster about being a responsible citizen and looking after our local area.   

 Look at different books with levers and sliders you may have at home. You could 

even make your own.  

 Go on PurpleMash and complete any pieces of learning in your 2Dos section.   

 Run a daily mile in your garden or a local park.  


